
From: Soura, Christian
To: Trey Walker (TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu) <TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu>

Date: 2/15/2013 12:11:30 PM
Subject: On Your Time

                Quick follow-up…
 
                I called over to CHE to talk about getting scores for a pilot version of OYT and also a statewide version.  They 
said they were already working with the Office of State Budget on scoring the pilot version, for which there’s proviso 
language.  Sounds like we’ll get that shortly.
 
                They’ve also asked a few presidents to assign designees to work with CHE on fleshing out what a statewide 
version of this would look like and what the impact would be on Lottery funding (or what new revenue would be 
required to hold the per-student/per-semester support at the current year’s level).  CHE is saying that it’s likely a 
month or two before that comes together and we start to get some figures back from them.
 
                I’ll follow-up with them in a little while, but wanted to fill you in, since we talked about it this week.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu

